






When can I appeal my assessment? 

By law, the only time you may appeal your assessment is at the March Board of Review. 
Dates and times for appointments are printed on the Notice of Assessment and typically mailed 
out at the end of February. They will also be posted on the city website. Petitions will be 
available on-line and in the Assessing Department. Letter of Appeals can be submitted by the 
indicated deadline. Postmarks not accepted. 

What happens if I'm not happy with the decision of the March Board of Review? 

State law provides the next level of appeal is with the Michigan Tax Tribunal. A Petition of 
appeal for RESIDENTIAL property must be filed by July 31, of the current year following an 
appeal at the March Board of Review first and required. You can obtain the Petition on the 
Michigan Tax Tribunal website: michigan.gov/taxtrib 

Commercial and Industrial appeals are no longer required to file with the March Board of 
Review first and can file directly with the Michigan Tax Tribunal by May 31st of the current year. 

Is there any way to apply for tax relief due to hardship? 

You may apply for a Poverty Exemption. This is based on your income using the Federal 
Poverty Income Guidelines. You can obtain the application from the Assessor's Office or on the 
Township website. You can apply for this at the March, July or December Board of Review 
meetings. This exemption does not necessarily reduce your taxes to zero depending on the 
local government guidelines. 

Do you have all of your information on line? 

Almost all of the information in the Assessor's Office is public record. You may look up 
information by name, address or parcel number. Please visit: www.harperwoodscity.org for 
additional information. 
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